


 LEGAL NOTICE

City of Oneida
Planning Commission Zoning Board of Appeals

The Joint Zoning Board of Appeals/Planning Commission of the City of Oneida meeting scheduled on Tuesday, March 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. is canceled. The Joint Zoning Board of Appeals/Planning Commission the next regularly scheduled meeting is on Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

Persons wishing to get more information or wishing to apply for the next meeting may contact the City of Oneida Planning and Development Office located at 109 N. Main Street, Oneida, New York.

Christopher N. Henry, Director
Department of Planning & Development




